Ms. Mary’s Pre-K 2 
November 2020 Newsletter
Dear Parents,

October was a SPOOK-tacular month filled with colorful sights and friendly frights!  Our Halloween classroom party was the perfect celebration to end such a fun month.  THANK YOU all for the food and treats.  The kids LOVED it!  We hope you are enjoying your child’s Halloween book.  They had a lot of fun!

Our sweet angles have sure been busy playing and growing.  We will continue to grow our imaginations and hears as we introduce Fall traditions and share what we are most thankful for – family, friends, and food! 

Some of the concepts and skills we will be learning this month are:

*Color:  Brown
*Shape:  Square
*Numbers:  1, 2, 3, 4
*Stories:
Thanksgiving is for Giving Thanks



Going on a Leaf Hunt



Over the River (A Turkey’s Tale)




Bear in a Square




Feast for 10




Bear Sees Colors


*Songs:
Pow Wow by Jack Hartman
As the weather begins to cool off, please be sure to label your child’s jackets.

We have really loved getting to know your children, and we hope that you are enjoying the school experience just as much!

Sincerely,






Ms. Mary, Ms. Colleen, and Ms. Talia
*Important Dates:

10/29-11/19
Metropolitan Ministries Food Drive
11/4

Sarge’s BBQ Food Truck 11:30am-2:15pm *Parents’ Club Event

11/4

Tate & Tilly Day 10:00am-6:00pm *Parents’ Club Event

11/9

LifeTouch Picture Day

11/10

LifeTouch Sibling Picture Day

11/25-11/27
Thanksgiving Holiday – Bowman is Closed
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